
First year 
Students have 
until the 
Christmas break 
to complete their 
reading challenge 
for this year! 

PARENTS!!! Support your children by reading 

along with them. Here are some books suggested by 

First Year Parents for us to read this year:

Find more information on reading in Tarbert and 
Parents’ suggestions on our website. 


